
‘Breaking Dawn Part 2’: The
‘Twilight’ Finale Is Finally
Here

By Nicole Weintraub

The long awaited conclusion to the Twilight saga has finally
arrived with the final installment of Breaking Dawn Part 2.
Who else is not jumping in their seat from sheer anticipation?
Real life couple Kristen Stewart and Rob Pattinson reunite on
the big screen as Bella Swan and Edward Cullen. In the first
part of the last installment, our favorite vampire and human
couple tied the knot. Low and behold somehow Bella became
pregnant and in order to save both her life and their baby’s
life, Edward turned her into a vampire. Now, officially a
Cullen and a vampire, Bella will stand by Edward through thick
and  thin  to  protect  her  new  family  and  new  husband.  The
Volturi, the official authority of vampires, has learned of
the birth of a half human half-vampire child and fears for the
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safety of vampires as a whole. They seek out to destroy the
child, but the Cullens stand together and will fight before
they let that happen. In the epic conclusion of the Twilight
series, the Cullens will rally troops to go head to head
against the Volturi to protect all that they love. Ashley
Greene, Nikki Reed, Jackson Rathbone and Kellan Lutz return as
the Cullens. You won’t want to miss thisas, it already hit

theaters November 16th.

Related Link: ‘Smashed’: A Lesson Learned

Should You See It: Is that even a serious question? Who has
not been waiting for this release since the original movie of
Twilight  hit  theatres?  Not  only  will  this  be  the  first
onscreen appearance for the real life couple of Stewart and
Pattinson since their break up and rekindling, but also it
will be the last time to see our favorite couple of Bella and
Edward. The trailer alone sends chills down your spine and
lures you in just a bit closer to the screen, wanting to watch
the entire movie.

Who To Take: Anyone! It has action and gore for the boys while
still having all of that romance and vampire glamour for the
girls. Go with a parent, girlfriends or your partner. Just
make sure to make it known that you will not stand for talking
or kissing during the movie; this is a movie you will not want
to miss a second of after all the waiting you have done.

Related Link: The Upcoming Movie ‘The Oranges’ Will Have You
Laughing Hysterically

In the trailer, not only does your heart start pumping but we
are also given a glimpse into the lives of Bella and Edward
Cullen as a newly married couple of the same species. In the
last movie we were introduced to the couple as an official
husband and wife, but not as a vampire husband and a vampire
wife. The two seem to be closer than ever as Edward explains
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that the two are now the same temperatures. It seems that with
now being the same species, the two have a deeper connection.
This deeper connection is also further developed with the
arrival of their daughter and the desire to protect her from
the Volturi. The Cullens ban together as a solid family unit
to stand for their own, allowing Bella and Edward to come
together as a newly married couple with a fantastic support
system.

What are some ways to strengthen a relationship emotionally?
Cupid’s Advice:

What are some possible ways to further advance as a couple —
emotionally?  Here  are  some  tips  on  how  to  deepen  your
connection  to  your  significant  other:

1. Time investment: The more time you spend with someone, the
stronger  your  connection  will  be  come  automatically.  By
experiencing new things together and creating new memories,
the two of you will have something to laugh about and look
back  on.  Take  some  dancing  lessons  or  go  ice-skating  and
create a scrapbook together afterwards.

2. Emotional investment: In order to be completely open to
strengthening and deepening your relationship, you have to be
honest with yourself and with your partner. Keeping secrets is
only going to push them further away which will not result in
deepening a relationship.

3. Physical investment: Physical attraction and displays of
affection (notice I did not say public displays of affection)
is a great way to build on an emotional level. For many people
relationships are a mixture of physical needs and emotional
needs, not just one or the other.

What are some ways you bond with your partner on a deeper
level? Share your stories with us in the comments below!


